Minutes from ARMM Regional Committee

Tuesday, February 16, 2010

Moore County Agricultural Extension Office
In Attendance:

Chair: Tim Emmert, Moore County Planning Department

Secretary: Tammy Sinnott, Community Success Initiative

Members:

Anne Friesen, Friend to Friend, Kelly Cunningham, New Horizons,  Donna McCormick, Sandhills Center, Dora Graham, Martha Beatty, Jennifer King, Moore County DSS,  Kelly Hutchinson, R.E.F.O.R.M., Michelle Parrish, Richmond County United Way, Subrina Hough, Sandhills Community Action Program, Susan Bellew, Family Promise of Moore County, Bonnie Morgan, Partnership for Children, Wanda Feldt, Sandhills Center LME, Geoffrey Womack, W.R.I.T.S., Joel Rouse, Frances Cherry, Thelma Martin, Christian Mission Center, Lucy McIntyre, Mental Health Association of NC, Linda Pearson, United Way of Richmond County, Pastor Chambers, Samaritan Inn Ministry,
Joey Raczkowski, Moore County Planning Department, Freda Taylor, The Arc of NC, Caroline Eddy, Sandhills Moore Coalition, Marianne Kernan, National Alliance on Mental Alliance.

Call to Meeting

Tim Emmert welcomed members and gave an overview of the meeting agenda.  Upon suggestion from last months meeting all attending members introduced who they were and what their agencies provide.
Notice to the group that next months meeting will be on the 3rd of March with TAC.  This will replace the regular scheduled meeting for March.

The January meeting minutes was recommended for approval, Motion was given and carried, January meeting minutes were approved.

PIT committee gave an outstanding update of the point in time count, including handouts of the county by county counts.  There were questions as to how accurate the count could be with just a 24 hour period.   It was decided that training would be helpful and will tentatively be started in September.
BOS/Steering Committee update 

Public Awareness and Membership Committee:
A press release introducing ARMM was passed out to members and information about the new website for ARMM was provided.  Wanda provided us with a wonderful folder of information for new members.
Chair Program Goals and Services Committee:
Dawn Mason appointed Chair was approved by committee

Public Awareness and Membership Committee:
Marianne Kernan appointed interim chair of Public Awareness and Membership Committee and was approved by committee.  Marianne has accepted chair through September 2010.

A recommendation that member organizations provide a paragraph describing the services they provide and their contact information to be used to put together a bio of all participating ARMM members.

Motion to adjourn, motion carried meeting adjourned.
